
From: PSC Public Information Officer
To: PSC Executive Director
Subject: FW: Case #2020-00290 Request for Intervention, Springcrest Sewer Co.,Inc.
Date: Thursday, December 17, 2020 4:12:54 PM
Attachments: PSC RFI Letter 12-15-2020.pdf

**CAUTION**  PDF attachments may contain links to malicious sites.  Please contact the COT
Service Desk ServiceCorrespondence@ky.gov for any assistance.

From: Ed Heller
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 2:10 PM
To: PSC Public Information Officer <PSC.Info@ky.gov>
Subject: Case #2020-00290 Request for Intervention, Springcrest Sewer Co.,Inc.

**CAUTION**  PDF attachments may contain links to malicious sites.  Please contact the COT
Service Desk ServiceCorrespondence@ky.gov for any assistance.

To Whom It May Concern,

As per your request, please find attached a letter requesting intervention for case #2020-00290.

Respectfully submitted,

Ed & Ann Heller

DEC 21 2020
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